Rosenberg Corey

From: Gary & Kathy Blake <blakefam@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:48 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB-2004-A

I'm a rental property owner in Benton and Linn County and urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. This legislation will
only hurt rental availability and consequently affordability in the long run.

Gary Blake



